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Dear parent/carer,

Your child has been chosen to take part in a Year 5/6 girls’ football competition next
Tuesday 18™" Jan 2022 at LWA. We will be leaving at 3:15pm and returning to school no later than
5:15pm (traffic dependent).

Your child will require suitable footwear (trainers NOT studded boots) school will provide a sports kit.
If your child has their own shin pads, could they bring these along please.

If you would like your child to attend please fill in the slip below and return to Mr.Keating no later than
Monday morning 17t Jan.

Thank you.

P.Keating
| agree to my child taking part in the 5/6 girls’ football event (Jan 2022).
I will pick my child up after the event. Please tick as appropriate.

My child can make their own way home.

Contact number in case of late/early finish:

Signed parent/carer.
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